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From: Ann Waters <mailservice@clubrunner.ca>
Sent: September 7, 2016 3:02 PM
To: Renée C. Senko
Subject: THE BUZZ

The BUZZ from September 6 meeting 
  
We almost have Skype figured out.  Kit was able to join us eventhough she wasn't able to see us and we 
couldn't see her.  We're getting there. 
  
Matt, the new manager of the Toronto Dominion, joined us today as Jody's guest.  Thinking we may be seeing 
more of him 
  
1.  Paula has arrived safe and sound.  She didn't attend this meeting as it was her first day of school.  Hopefully 
she will be able to join us next week.  Soooo exciting 
  
2.  I had a short message played from our President, John Germ as to why he chose the theme of  ROTYAR - 
SERVING HUMANITY.  We all help others in one way or another.  Be it serving hot dogs at a school 
function or helping with a sanitation project in another country, we are all Serving Humanity. 
  
3.  September is New Generation month.  We are active in this already with being involved with our Interact 
Club, with our Junior Leadership Program and with our inbound Paula.  Hopefully towards the end of this 
month we can have our Interact Club join us at one of our meetings and I am sure Paula will me coming in as 
well. 
  
4.  We have two seats left at the arena in our block.  Snatch them up before they are gone.  You can contact 
Dan for this. 
  
5.  ONE Canada Leadership summit application deadline is fast approaching.  Here is the link for anyone 
interested in becoming an advocate to help push politicians to end poverty  http://bit.ly/2bgmY3Z! 
  
6.  Rendevous Park clean up update.  I have submitted a letter to the town requesting a donation of bark for the 
landscaping.  Will see what they can supply us.  I also put in a request with Home Hardware for the same.  I 
changed this request to weed killer (roundup) as we are hoping the town will supply the bark.  Home 
Hardware supplied us with enough roundup to do 4400 sq'.  Clean up is Sept 19 at 5:30.  Pizza to follow 
  
7.  Renee updated us on Julian.  2 weeks have gone by already.  He is feeling a little homesick but is liking his 
host family.  They have two boys ages 16 & 14.  He has made some new friends in school and is going on a 
History Field Trip 
  
8.  Jody updated us on the Cambodia Water project.  Jody, Jocelyn H and Dee are going to meet with Darrell 
White on Saturday Sept 10 to go over the details of the trip.  Anyone else that is thinking of going is welcome 
to join them.  
  
9.  Renee went over our Financial Statement.  Dan made a motion to pass the Financial Statement.  Rick 
second it.  Carried by our membership 
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DATES TO REMEMBER 
  
Sept 19 - Rendevous Park clean up 5:30 
Oct 21-22 - District Fall Training at the Four Point Sheraton in Edmonton 
Oct 23 - Stop Hunger Now event at the Edmonton Food Bank Warehouse 
April 6-8 - District Conference in Westlock 
June 10-14 - International Conference in Atlanta, Georgia 
  
Till next meeting 
  
Ann Waters 
President 2016-2017 
  
ROTARY - SERVING HUMANITY 
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